
USS Sierra Veterans Association 

1008 NW 94th Ter 

Kansas City MO 64155 

 

      Notice the Sierra website address has changed. 

                 
                 The new web address is: sierravets.org                         
 

A big welcome aboard and Thank You to our new webmaster, Timothy Karriker. 
Timothy was stationed aboard the USS Sierra AD-18 from 1976-1979 as an HT2 and 

also on the USS Concord AFS/TAFS-5.  He also maintains the USS Concord website.  

The new website has pictures from our 2023 Kansas City reunion, information about 

upcoming reunions and lots of other Sierra related information.  For those of you that 

have not made your 2024 Mobile hotel reservations there is a booking link on the 

website.  As we contemplate electronic distribution of our newsletter, make sure that the 

Treasurer has your current email address. 

A  huge Thank You to Mark Fenley Sr. for maintaining our website for the last eight 

years. 

  
 

   


